Sent: Monday, 03 October 2005 10:55
From: ".Box.UKLINK.Manual"

To:

NR/1467/DK - IAD (Internet Access to Data)
3" October 2005

Dear Colleague,

Please be advised that due to an overrun on work carried out to the IAD system as
part of the AQ review 2005, this system is not currently available. It is expected that
this work will complete by early afternoon ( Monday 3™ October ):

A further note will be issued as soon as the system is available.

We apologise for any inconvenience which this causes to your operations

Dave King

IS Applications Support,
xoserve.

Tel: 0121 713 5368

(int: 7224 35368)

Mob: 07870 577702

e-mail: dave.h.king@xoserve.com
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